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In a groundbreaking move, the 
recent signing of Memorandum 
of Understanding (MoU) between 

PhilHealth NCR and Rizal and Electron 
College of Technical Education represents 
a watershed moment in expanding access 
to crucial primary care services. This marks 
the �rst-ever collaboration between 
PhilHealth NCR and an educational 
institution in implementing the PhilHealth 
Konsultasyong Sulit at Tama or PhilHealth 
Konsulta. The MoU ensures that all faculty 
members and students of Electron College 
and its sister educational institutions will 
now have access to primary care services 
covered by the PhilHealth Konsulta 
program.

The initiative re�ects a commitment to provide 
primary care services to as many members 
possible. PhilHealth NCR strives to bridge the 
gap in accessibility through such collaboration, 
helping ensure that people from all walks of life—
from the less fortunate to the working class—can 
bene�t from these services.
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In attendance on the signing of the Memorandum of 
Understanding between PhilHealth NCR and Electron College 
are the following: 1st Row From left : Mr. Dominador Solis 
(Electron College), Dr. Lea Solis (CEO-Electron College), 
Dr. Bernadette Lico (VP-PRO NCR), Jacque Malto (Electron 
College) 2nd Row from left: Atty. Krizzia Erika Casilana, Ms. Juvy 
Muldera, Mr. Raj Uy, Dr. Evelyn Lopez, Ms. Dolores Villaviza, 
Mr. Raymond Acoba, and Mr. Rod De Guzman

By: Jessica Mae D. Viray-Inciong, RN, MIH

Leading this historic �rst collaboration were 
Dr. Bernadette C. Lico, Vice President of PhilHealth 
NCR and Rizal, and Dr. Lea Galicia Solis, Owner and 
CEO of Electron College of Technical Education. 
Their shared mission and dedication to improving 
healthcare access opened the ground for this 
monumental agreement.

On December 14, 2023, the MoU was formally 
signed at the O�ce of the Vice President for 
PRO NCR and Rizal in Quezon City. This strategic 
partnership is poised to have a positive impact 
by ensuring that healthcare services are easily 
accessible to the educational community of 
Electron College of Technical Education, setting 
a precedent for potential future collaborations 
between PhilHealth and other educational 
institutions. ###
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